
Questions & Answers to RFQ-119 
 

RFQ-119  YCL Replace 2-Commercial Garage Door Openers 

 

1. Do you have a set of prints of the floor plan?  
I do not have prints to share but vendors are welcome to schedule a site visit. 
 

 
2. What is the distances from overhead door to pushbutton locations? 

The interior pushbuttons are located approximately: 

 49’ to the South door 

 75’ to the North door 
 
 

3. Are there push buttons to open the roll-up doors? 
Yes, there are North & South push buttons inside the garage & there is a keyed push button 
directly outside each of the 2 roll-up garage doors. 
 
 

4. How many companies are bidding this project? 
I will not know how many vendors will bid until the bid closes.  I sent the RFQ-119 to all 
the vendors that were listed on the MRSC roster under the following 2 headings:   

 Electrical Construction 

 Doors-Overhead 
 

 
5. Are the new door operators to be controlled by the existing interior wall switches and 

the exterior keyed switches? 
We would like the current wall push button switches and exterior keyed push button 
switches to be used to open the new door operators.  If the operators you are bidding will 
not work with the new operators, then add the cost of the new push button switches to your 
bid.  Also, any new keyed push button switches are to be keyed to match current keys. 

  Picture of exterior keyed push button switch 
 

6. What is to be done with the old door operators? 
The current door operators are to be set aside in a designated place in the garage for YCL 
facilities staff to take to a recycling center. 

 
 

7. Is it your intention to purchase both door operators and the radio transmitters on the 
same contract? 
Yes, they are both to be include as part of RFQ-119.  This will all be completed as one 
project. 

 


